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STATEMENT FROM ROBERT G. RIVERA, TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION CHAIRMAN: 

“Ryan Mindell notified the Texas Lottery Commission board of his resignation, effective today, April 21. Sergio 

Rey, the agency’s Chief Financial Officer, has been appointed Acting Deputy Executive Director of the Texas 

Lottery. The Commission board will consider its selection process for a new executive director at its next open 

meeting, scheduled for April 29.” 
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